DIOCESE OF SACRAMENTO

2110 Broadway ¢ Sacramento, California 95818-2541 ¢ 916/733-0200 ¢ Fax 916/733-0215

OFFICE OF THE BISHOP
March 27, 2008

The Students at St. Ignatius School
3245 Arden Way

Sacramento, CA 95825

Dear Students:

I do not know the name of the individual student who sent me the Easter card at Mercy
McMahon Terrace, but I want to thank all of you for your Easter greetings.

I also want to take this occasion to congratulate you on your academic victory, which I read about
in the diocesan newspaper.

May God’s choicest blessings be yours, your teachers and your families in this holy season.

With love,

Francis A. Quinn
Bishop Emeritus of Sacramento



